
 
 

Santiago, September 3rd, 2008 
 
Secretariat of the CDM Executive Board 
 
Ref.: CORFO (Chilean Economic Development Agency) comments on Programme of 
Activities 
 
Dear Executive Board: 
 
Having revised the EB document “PROCEDURES FOR REGISTRATION OF A 
PROGRAMME OF ACTIVITIES AS A SINGLE CDM PROJECT ACTIVITY AND 
ISSUANCE OF CERTIFIED EMISSION REDUCTIONS FOR A PROGRAMME OF 
ACTIVITIES”, we have the need for further clarifications on the role of the 
coordinating/managing entity.  
In particular we would like to know if it is possible and in what terms it would be feasible 
to change the coordinating/managing entity during the lifetime of a programme of 
activities.  
 
We appreciate this opportunity to submit public input in order to take the best from such 
valuable tool.  
 
Best regards, 

 


